
We are exited to announce our Spring Fundraiser.  Due to construction making our route unsafe 
this year our scheduled 5K has been changed to a Walk-a-Thon that can be held on-site at Fox 
Hollow.  Though it will be a little different, it will still be a great time to get together as families 
for an active Saturday morning.  Of course, the main event will be the Walk-a-Thon and we 
hope you are able to support the school in getting and giving generous pledges.  Check out all 
the reasons to come!

FREE

Drawings and prizes for 
Walk-a-thon participants

Here is how it works:

1. Get pledges from friends and family (flat donations may be collected prior to event).
    Remember, only go to trusted family members and friends.  Collecting pledges with an adult  
    is recommended.
2. Turn in pledge form and flat donations, if any collected, to the office by April 23.
3. Come to Fox Hollow Saturday, April 25th for the free Pancake Breakfast & Walk-a-thon.
4. After the walk, remember to pick up your pledge forms so you may collect promised pledges.
5. Return pledge money to the office by May 1st.

Extra Drawing tickets will be given for entries turned in by April 23
Pledge forms and waivers will be accepted day of the event

Earn miles!


